
 

 

 

 

 

 

From the beginning of the COVID-19 crisis, TRMA has remained committed to protecting the health and safety of 
our students, staff, and their families. Comprehensive disinfection protocols, facility-wide air purification systems, 
and protective barriers are a few of the administrative and engineering controls in place to ensure a safe learning 
environment. 

To continue providing you with the safest possible learning environment during this challenging time, effective 
February 5th, 2021 a $5 surcharge will be applied to BOP/BOPR courses. 

We appreciate your support and understanding as we find our way through the ever-changing pandemic. We look 
forward to supporting accident-free workplaces and “promoting manufacturing excellence.”  

Phone:  815-744-3884   
Training:  training@trma.org  
Operations:  info@trma.org 
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